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The Golden Jubilee Parade 

Postponement of the Parade 

 

In view of the recent drastic evolution of the pandemic situation and in accordance with 

the latest precautionary measures of both the Government and the Corps, the Organising 

Committee regrets to announce that the Golden Jubilee Parade with all the scheduled foot 

drill trainings and rehearsals will be postponed until further notice. 

 

We sincerely appreciate the supports from all units and members to the Golden Jubilee 

Parade. Further updates will be announced once available. 

 

Please stay safe and healthy. Should you need further information, please feel free to 

contact us at goldjubileeparade@aircadets.org.hk. 

 

 

 

 
(Flt Lt Boris K Y WU) 

Project Officer 

The Golden Jubilee Parade Organising Committee 


